
 

Note to Investment Community Regarding McAfee Transaction

To: Investment Community

Re: Update on McAfee transaction-February 22, 2011 

On February 18, 2011, in compliance with the rules of the New York Stock Exchange, McAfee provided written notice that they 
anticipate the effective date of the pending merger with Intel Corporation to be Monday, February 28, 2011.

 

Kevin Sellers

Vice President, Investor Relations

Intel Corporation


